
Box Hill Athletic Club Winter News 06 

UPCOMING EVENTS  
Saturday, May 26 Sandown Road Race (10k open men and women and men 
under20/18, 3k for other ages)  
Saturday, June 23 Geelong  Cross Country (16k open men, 4k open women, various 
distances for juniors  
Saturday, June 30  75th Anniversary Dinner Box Hill Town Hall 

ROAD RACE AT SANDOWN, THIS SATURDAY, MAY 26 
The Sandown Road Race will be held at the Sandown race course (enter via Sandown Rd. off 
Springvale Rd Melway Map 80 B10) this Saturday, May 26. 
 
Program: 
1:45pm: 3km road race: under 20 women, under 18 women, under 16 women, under 16 men 
2:30pm: 10km road race: Open Men, Open Women, under 20 men, under 18 men 
 
Box Hill entries are listed below. If there are any mistakes in this list, or if there is anyone else 
who wishes to run please contact Chris O’Connor via email or on 0410 490 630 as soon as 
possible. 
 
ENTRIES FOR SANDOWN 
 
MEN OPEN 10K 
Paul Boxshall 
Scott Boxshall 
Alan Craigie 
Daniel Clark 
Steve Dinneen 
Sam Dipnall 
Bill Dyer 
David Jiminez 
Barry Lynch 
John Meagher 
Chris O’Connor 
Graeme Olden 
Andrew Robinson 
John Vaitkunas 
Adrian Vincent 
Andrew White 
Barry Whittle 
 
WOMEN OPEN 10K 
Priscilla Barrington 
Talitha Crawford 
Amanda Harper 
Kris Hopkins 
Rachel Johnson 
Jocelyn Keage 
Megan Sloane 
Emma Steer 
 
MEN UNDER 20 10K 
Matt Coloe 



Alex Dioretes 
Chris Hamer 
Steve Kelly 
 
MEN UNDER 18 10K 
Cameron Nagle 
 
WOMEN UNDER 20 3K 
Liz Dobson 
Hayley Tomlinson 
Kate Wall 
 
MEN UNDER 16 3K 
Michael Dowel 
 

RACE WALKING 
Congratulations to Simon Evans, who finished 7th in the state 15km race walking 
championships at Geelong on May 6. His time of 81 minutes was faster than a number of the 
runners at the 15km race at LaTrobe! 

BOX HILL ATHLETIC CLUB 75TH ANNIVERSARY 
CELEBRATIONS, SATURDAY, JUNE 30 
To celebrate the 75th anniversary of the club, a dinner will be held at the Box Hill town hall on 
the night of Saturday, June 30. All past and present members of the club are invited to attend 
what is sure to be a great night! Write this date in your diary. We are hoping to have as many 
people as possible who have been associated with the club over the years attending. Please 
RSVP early as tables are already starting to fill. If you have not received the flyer with the tear 
off slip, please let us know as soon as possible. 

CLUB 10 MILE CHAMPIONSHIP POSTPONED 
The club’s annual 10 mile championship was scheduled to take place on Sunday, June 10. As 
this is the Queen’s Birthday long weekend it has been decided to postpone the event until later 
in the year 

QUESTIONS? 
If you have any questions about the winter season competition, contact a member of the club 
winter competition committee. 
Graeme Olden   ph. 9885 0890  email: mailto:golden@sprint.net.au  
Ian and Megan Sloane   ph. 9459 4486  email: mailto:iansloane@optusnet.com.au  
Chris O'Connor   ph: 9882 6108  email: mailto:coconnor@swin.edu.au 


